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From: Pam Clayton 
Sent: 24 November 2022 08:48
To: Planning Policy
Subject: 258 New Homes - North East Exmouth

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

 
Dear Planning Policy Makers 
 
I object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09, Lymp_10,Lymp_14) 
in the Local Plan which are not sustainable. Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of Hill Barton 
should be accelerated and more housing sites identified in Exmouth within the town's existing Built Up Area 
Boundary. 
 
I am particularly concerned for the Pebblebed Heaths with its rare plants and wildlife. Also the strain on the 
occupants of the proposed new homes, with no bus services, challenging access to doctors, dentists and education; 
not to mention the stress on drivers with the narrow roads locally, where increasing car numbers, large transport 
and massive agricultural vehicles struggle to negotiate turnings and roundabouts. 
 
If we are all to lead constructive and positive lives then creating stressful, crammed living conditions is not the way 
forward. 
 
Yours 
 
Pamela Clayton (Mrs) 
 


